
In 1908 Anna Jarvis worked to push forward a holiday that honored

mom's. She did so to honor the hard work and dedication of her own

mother to their family. Then in 1914 President Wilson signed a

resolution recognizing the second Sunday in May as a National Day

to recognize mom's known as Mother's Day.

Many of us are moms, aunts, step-moms, foster mom's, adopted mom's, grandmothers, or we even

step in as a surrogate mom from time to time. No matter your official title, I hope that you have a

very blessed Mother's Day and spend it with those you love. Thank you for all you do for your

children and even for children you claim as your own. A mother's love is hard to mimic or replace.

If you have a students that is returning to JISD for the 2025-2026 School Year please complete the

Verification Form. This must be done to ensure your student is registered and receives a schedule.

Below is the link for you to complete the verification online.

Returning Student Verification
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Monday:

Athletic Banquet at PAC

Wednesday:

PTO Meeting

Science Fair

Thursday:

Paw Prints PTO

Band Instrument Rental Drive

Friday:

Special Olympics

Beginning Band Concert at JHS

Timeline of Events

It is so hard to believe that we only have NINE school days left with the students. This year has

flown by. Before things get too hectic I wanted to take a minute to say thank you.

This was my first year as principal and I have learned so much from so many different people. I feel

like I've grown so much not only as an administrator but has a human. Here are some of the things

that I've learned this year.

- Kindness is always the best way to handle situations.

- Our kids always come first.

- Opportunities for growth are always there, we just have to look.

- Listening more and talking less is the best form of leadership.

- Stepping up when others can't is the best form of support.

- Sometimes the work is hard, and then it gets even harder. But, it's totally worth it.

- We only have our students for a short time. Love them hard and teach them well.

- If you are looking at education as a job, you are going to be miserable. Education is a calling.

- We are so blessed to be here and cross each other's paths at this point in time.

- The kids will always remember how you made them feel.

- Sometimes the adults need you more than the kids do.

- We all need to take better care of ourselves.
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Created with

Communicate quickly and effectively with interactive newsletters.

Smore empowers educators to connect with their community, streamline school communications,

and increase engagement.

Create a newsletter

- Life is like a party. Show up early, have fun, stay late, and then lock down those memories of the

fun you had.

Thank you all for being on this amazing journey with me. I cannot wait to see what the future holds.

Charlotte Mendoza

Charlotte is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters
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